December.2019.CAN.7

December 25 Opening

This bulletin is to advise cannabis licensees of an **IMPORTANT AMENDMENT** to the Retail Cannabis Store Handbook (RCSH).

Effective immediately, all licensees have the option of being open on December 25.

Section 4.1.3 of the RCSH has been amended to reflect this change.

Please ensure all affected staff are notified of this change.

The amended policies may be accessed on AGLC's website at aglc.ca.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact AGLC's Inspections Branch at Inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.

